From: "Catherine Cat Uyen Tran" <catherct@uci.edu>

To: "cityclerk" <cityclerk@ggcity.org>

Sent: Sunday, January 30, 2022 9:25:13 AM

Subject: Request for Meeting Regarding Redistricting Maps

Dear Ms. Teresa Pomeroy,

Hi, my name is Catherine Tran. | am a volunteer with OCAPICA. We are a part of the
Garden Grove Redistricting Committee composed of a collaboration with VietRISE,
OCAPICA, and ROC along with 3-4 Garden Grove residents. For the past 8 months, we
have been redrawing the district maps to take into account the Voting Rights Act and
Garden Grove’'s COls. We have a list listed here: Link. We would like to request a
meeting this or next week where | could go over these COls and maps that we have
created.

My availability: Mondays (all-day), Tuesdays (after 6pm), Wednesdays (after 6pm),
Thursdays (after 5pm), Friday (after 6pm).

Best,

Catherine

Pronouns: she/her/hers, they/them/theirs
University of California, Irvine | Class of 2021

Asian American Studies & Language Science Double-Major
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Garden Grove Redistricting Committee’s COIs

AMEMSA population

Asian American population

BIPOC

Home health care + child care workers

Housing cost burdened population

Immigrant population

Immigrant population living below the poverty line
Latinx population

LEP

Low-income population

Low-income population (South Asian)
Low-income population (Vietnamese)

Nail salon workers

Pacific Islander population

Population living in environmental hazard areas
Undocumented population

Uninsured population

Southeast Asian Community
Lao
Khmer
Hmong
Low-income (Latinx)
BIPOC students
Hotel workers
Hair salon workers
Automotive workers
Mobile Home Residents



